
Venezuelan Government
delegation arrives in Barbados to
resume dialogue

Bridgetown, July 15 (RHC)--The Venezuelan delegation arrived in Barbados Monday to continue the
negotiations with the spokesperson of the country’s opposition. 

Jorge Rodríguez, the Vice President of Communication, Tourism, and Culture of Venezuela informed
about their arrival on Twitter.

“We have arrived at generous Barbados to continue the dialogue of peace. We hope that all of us will
commit our efforts to the construction of a peaceful mechanism for the settlement of disputes, and the
aggression against our worthy people will be deactivated,” he wrote.

He also said that the presence of Pope Francis at the negotiating table will help in solving the difficulties
between the Venezuelan government and the opposition.

The Venezuelan official also indicated that they trust in the facilitation of the Government of Norway and
thanked the hospitality of the people and Government of Barbados.



The talks come after the self-proclaimed interim president, Juan Guaido has attempted several U.S.-
backed coups since late January.

On July 8, delegates from the government and the Venezuelan opposition arrived in Barbados to continue
with the peace dialogue which began in Norway on May 14, a process whose main purpose is achieving a
peaceful solution to the political impasse in the South American country.

 

 

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/internacionales/196196-venezuelan-government-delegation-
arrives-in-barbados-to-resume-dialogue
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